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BOSWELL — Beginning Saturday night, July 11, and continuing through each Saturday night in
July, the Boswell Youth Center, located at 415 6th St. in Boswell, will be hosting “Family
Nights!”  The center will be open from 6  p.m. until 10 p.m.
Everyone is invited to come and join in for the food, fellowship and good clean family fun. The
center has pool tables, air hockey, Foosball, video games, a jukebox and exercise equipment
that can be enjoyed.  
Parents come and show off your pool, Foosball, dance and exercise skills to the kids.  
Children under the age of 10 years old must be accompanied by a parent.  
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